

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318

Newsletter 25th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Lenten Fundraising

Y3/4 have made the most of the beautiful, sunny weather by taking part in a sponsored walk to raise funds for the Warwickshire Air Ambulance. We are once again overwhelmed by the generosity of our families in supporting this life-saving charity.

Next week, Y2 would like to provide food donations to the Nuneaton Food Bank. Some of the items that are needed are tinned soup/cuppa soups, tinned vegetables, tinned potatoes, long life milk, jelly, gravy granules, washing-up liquid, deodorant, toilet rolls and nappies size 5/6.

Well done Y1 who raised a magnificent £75 last week for Zoe's Place. Thank you.

Attendance

Our school target is **96%**. Well done to our **Nursery** children who have the highest attendance this week.



Nursery	96.9%
Reception	83.3%
Year 1	95.3%
Year 2	87.1%
Year 3	91.0%
Year 4	90.3%
Year 5	91.1%
Year 6	93.75%

Coffee Morning

We are looking forward to celebrating the end of term with a Coffee Morning. Come and have a cup of tea or coffee and a cake with your child(ren) on **Friday 8th April**. There will be a raffle, 'guess the name of the bunny' and 'how many mini-eggs in the jar' all organised by Y6.

Each class will have a class party in the afternoon and can enjoy a non-uniform day for £1 per child.







Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318

Over the final two weeks of term, we will be focusing on being kind to each other. Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. Little acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the lives of the people around us. As parents and carers, we all want our children to be happy and safe and it is natural to worry about bullying. There is some very good advice on the parents and carer factsheet on the Anti-Bullying Alliance website. Anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/parents

It is important that children recognise the difference between bullying - any situation where children are being deliberately and repeatedly hurt by other people - and falling out with their friends. This means children may occasionally experience name calling and sometimes feel left out or alone or have arguments and disputes. It's important to prepare them for this and work through strategies for handling these situations. This is something we will explore with the children as we think about how we can be kind.

Parents' Evening

Please return **Parents' Evening** slips as soon as possible so that we can send out times next week. It will be a lovely opportunity for parents and carers to look at books and displays and talk to the class teachers in the classrooms: something that we have missed.

Star awards and merit certificates this week



Early Years	Ava G
Year 1	Aylton
Year 2	George
Year 3/4	James
Year 5/6	Jacob
Headteacher's Award	Imogen



Well done to everyone

We hope that everyone has a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Jeans and staff



